Julianna Contreras

From: Dan Sozzi <dsozzi@fivestarbank.com>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 2:42 PM

To: CommAsst

Cc: Dan Sozzi

Subject: Regulation 18410 - Please delay implementation

EXTERNAL EMAIL

I’m writing to ask that the Fair Political Practices Commission delay implementation of Regulation 18410. As it currently
stands, rule 18410 would allow anyone to access sensitive financial information that should not be made public. In this
age of much higher identity theft and online fraud, releasing this sensitive information will compromise individuals
associated with various campaign committees. SB888 was introduced to fix this problem, but unfortunately did not get to
the Governor’s desk for his signature. I ask that the FPPC delay implementation at this time in order to protect the
privacy and financial information of those associated with various campaign committee accounts.

Sincerely,

Dan Sozzi

Sr. VP / Five Star Bank

The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential and may be privileged. The information is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the addressee, you are hereby
notified that review, use, dissemination, disclosure, copying or taking action in reliance on the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please delete the email and notify me at
the telephone number indicated above.



